llll” MILWAUKEE Pl € SCHOOLS : Ce;wtrai %Nﬁb&aaddmg
5225 W. Vi .£§r
P.C. Box 2‘? "*
Miiwaukes sazpas:n 12%{
Phone. (414) 4758833

October 16, 2006

Gregg Hagopian

Milwaukee City Attorneys Office
200 E Wells St # 800

Milwankee, W1 53202-3515

Re: Permanent Easement on parcel 391-0261-111-3
Dear Mr. Hagopian:

I write to formally request that the City Council act to approve the permanent easement entered into
between Milwaukee Public Schools (“MPS”) and the Wisconsin Department of Transportation,
necessitated by damage to MPS property during the construction of the North Leg of the Marquette
Interchange.

As you know, the City Council’s approval is required by virtue of its nominal ownership of the
subject property for the benefit of MPS,

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (414) 475-8833.

Sincerely,
2. <4l

oan C . A.guada
Contract Law Specialist

Milwaukee Public Schools

¢e: Richard Moore



